NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR
OMB CONTROL NUMBER 3060-1045

The Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) is submitting a non-substantive change request for OMB control number 3060-1045, Section 76.1610, Change of Operational Information; FCC Form 324, Operator, Mail Address, and Operational Status.  The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) approved a revision for this collection on March 31, 2020.  The Commission inadvertently stated the wrong rule sections in the supporting statement.  The correct rule sections which contained the information collection requirements which required OMB approval are 47 CFR 76.1610(f) and (g).  

[bookmark: _GoBack][bookmark: _Hlk525117673]There are no burden hour changes or cost changes as a result of this change request.  The supporting statement has been updated accordingly.  
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